
Newsletter

Message from the Headteacher
Dear Parents and Carers

Our Year 10 Engineering students started the 
week with a visit to Silverstone. This gave them 
the opportunity to learn more about 
engineering, the design of vehicles, as well as 
the planning and preparation that takes place 
in racing, such as Formula 1. All students and 
staff had a fantastic experience and felt it 
added to their learning. 

STEM was also a focus for the Year 9 students 
on Wednesday when we were fortunate to run 
a series of workshops for students, there is an 
article about this exciting workshop highlighted 
later in this newsletter.

We are really proud of these opportunities that 
we offer students to enhance the curriculum 
and their learning; all of which prepare them for 
future careers. 

On Wednesday evening, students and their 
families went to Finham Park 2 for the second 
of three briefings in preparation for our visit to 
China. In less than three weeks, Mr Hunt, 
myself and our Year 9 students who study 
Mandarin will be in Shanghai as part of a two 
week intensive language learning experience. 
We were able to share the draft itinerary with 
parents and it seems that Fudan University, 
one of the top universities in China, have 
prepared some amazing experiences for us. 
We look forward to the visit and to sharing our

experiences when we return. We are one of 
only 66 schools nationally who are part of this 
prestigious programme and who are able to 
take students to China on a significantly 
subsidised cost to families. 

We have a number of visits and workshops 
over the next few weeks, in fact right up until 
the end of term. There are lots for students to 
pick from, with even more planned for the next 
academic year.

The weather was a little kinder to us this week 
and the field has mainly been open each day. I 
know the students really enjoy having access 
to our facilities and the weather seems to be 
holding now for the next few weeks - fingers 
crossed!

I wish you a lovely weekend. 

With best wishes

Mrs Pettman

Headteacher
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Mrs Lawrence

Deputy Headteacher











Mr Connor

Deputy Headteacher



Head of House Awards
The Head of House Awards were 

awarded to:

Bradley

Ruth

Ami

Ryn

Daniel



News from the Library!

Mr Spencer and Mrs Dearden

Librarians



Mr Perris

Enrichment Co-ordinator





Mrs MacLean

Curriculum Leader for Art, Design and Technology





Mr Walsh

Curriculum Lead for Performing Arts












